
 
 

 

People First of MO Presents “Candace’s Corner” 
 

Abuse and Neglect Prevention 

 

FREE Online Event June 29, 2021, 2:00 pm 

  
Join Candace Cunningham, People-First of MO and UMKC-IHD, as she talks with Amelia 
about Abuse and Neglect Prevention. Abuse can happen to anyone; however, people with 
disabilities are more likely to experience abuse/neglect. People with disabilities are often not 
informed to know about what abuse is, which makes it hard to know when it happens. 
Learning about abuse can help a person recognize and know if it is happening to them. 
 

A resource will be shared during this interview session that will help people identify and talk 
about different types of abuse. The resource will also provide tools to help think about and 
plan for staying safe before abuse happens. Register for this FREE session here.  
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